MT. EMPIRE BEEKEEPER’S ASSOCIATION

MINUTES

April 28, 2011

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm, by the president, Tim Spraker.

Treasurer’s Report and Miscellaneous: Janice gave the treasurer’s report. The night’s raffle would be $1.00 to cover costs.

MEBA Hats: New hats, with correct spelling, are available for purchase.

Secretary’s Report: Cathy mentioned the videos that were available.

The spring workshop is May 14, from 10 am until about 1 pm. The club will raffle an extractor. Raffle tickets are $20.00 per 5 tickets. Tim asked for volunteers to help with preparation, demonstrations, food, and clean up.

Many members mentioned that they had experienced swarming.

A member mentioned that Galax Farm Supply still has bee packages that will be delivered in May.

Several items were raffled.

The formal meeting was ended around 8:00 pm to allow ample time for people to talk with others and get to know beekeepers near their homes.

The next meeting is June 23, 2011.

